
Dear Families, 
 
 

Welcome to Camp Big Adventure, a program of the Morse Community School - 
Department of Human Service Programs & City of Cambridge. We are pleased that you 
have decided to become a member of our community. We are proud of our work with our 
members in creating successful programs in the Morse School neighborhood. The goal 
of Camp Big Adventure is to provide a safe, fun and enriching summer. We will offer a 
combination of enrichment classes, sports, field trips, learning explorations and down 
time, while encouraging children to try something different and meet new friends. 

 
 Camp will begin on Monday, July 5 and the last day is Friday, August 19. The 

program day begins at 8:00 am and concludes at 3:30 pm (5:30 for extended day 
members only). I have enclosed some information that needs to be returned by Friday, 
June 5, 2016.  

 
Pieces to be returned:  

 D.H.S.P. Application for Enrollment (Please return immediately) 
 Emergency Information Card (double sided) 
 Health Form & Immunization Record  
 Release Form  
 Authorization to Administer Medication to Campers 

 (For campers with medication only) 
 Full payment or approved written payment plan with dates  
 

The $25.00 deposit for each one week session will be credited to your total 
balance due.  All sessions must be paid in advance before a camper begins a 
session. Please adhere to this payment policy or expect delays in the service that 
your child receives. The $25.00 registration fee is non-refundable.   

  
All completed forms are required to participate in the Camp Big Adventure 

program.  Please be respectful of program timelines so that it does not delay services. If 
your personal information changes during the enrollment process, please submit 
changes in writing to the Community Schools Office of the Morse School (room D46).  
Thank you in advance for a timely response in these matters. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact TurQuoise Gosmon at (617) 349-6291. Once again, 
welcome to Camp Big Adventure! 

 
 

Thank you, 
Ellen Thompson 
Program Manager 
Community Schools 
617 349-6235 
ethompson@cambridgema.gov 


